
 

SMOKE ALARM DAY 1.12.2016 

 

Smoke Alarm Day takes place in the Northern countries annually at 
December 1st. The day is aiming towards generate discussion about fire 
safety and encourage people to take responsibility for their own fire safety. 
Only a working fire alarm saves lives!   

Remember that your duty as a rental inhabitant, by law, is to get a smoke 
alarm to your home and take care that it works. 

 
Testing the smoke alarm 
 
Test the smoke alarm regularly by pressing the test button. When the button 
is pressed the alarm will make a loud noise. painamalla laitteessa olevaa testinappia. Kun 
nappia painetaan, toimivasta palovaroittimesta kuuluu kova ääni. 
 
 
www.paloturvallisuusviikko.fi/en  

 

 
 


